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4th October 2024                   FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

GIPC extends the entry deadline for the prestigious GC100 Awards 

The Ghana Investment Promotion Centre (GIPC) has extended the application deadline for 

the 21st edition of the prestigious Ghana Club 100 Awards to 11th October 2024. 

According to Centre’s CEO, Mr Yofi Grant, the extension will provide eligible companies 

another opportunity to be apply and be ranked among the top 100 businesses in the country. 

He explained that eligible companies must be limited liability firms. However, companies 

with government interest may also participate, provided government ownership is less than 

50%, unless they are listed on the Ghana Stock Exchange. 

Mr. Grant urged companies aiming to be ranked this year to submit their applications 

through GIPC’s website (https://www.gipc.gov.gh/ghana-club-100-entries/). He also 

announced that the awards ceremony has been rescheduled for October 25, 2024, at The 

Palms, La Palm Royal Beach Hotel.  

Similar to previous years, the 21st edition of the GC100 will feature executive networking 

sessions, an awards ceremony, and exciting post-event celebrations. 

For more information about the event, the business community can contact GIPC at 0302-

961745 / 0244318252 or via email at info@gipc.gov.gh 
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